Press Release
April 14, 2020

For Immediate Release

In response to the recent Covid-19 pandemic, the City of Milton-Freewater is offering utility bill
assistance for small businesses of less than 25 employees grant to aid our business community
affected by state and federal mandated pandemic restrictions. The grant will be a credit for the
City of Milton-Freewater utilities (sewer, water, solid waste and electric) charges on account for
a total maximum of $1,000 per business. Criteria are as follows:

e For businesses with 25 or less employees which are economically impacted by the
Covid-19 restrictions and closures.

e Requires a current City of Milton-Freewater Business License.

e Lottery based (application required).

The application is available at City Hall (please call to request a mailed copy 541-938-8235 or
541-938-8233) or on the City’s website (mfcity.com) and must be submitted by 3:30 pm
on May 8, 2020.



Application
Covid 19 — Small Business Utility Assistance Grant

Submittal Deadline: 3:30 pm, May 8, 2020
Please Print

Date:

Business Name: Phone:

Address:

Service Address (if different):

Utility Account Number:

City of Milton-Freewater Business License Number:

Email:

Number of Employees:

Briefly describe current business restrictions due to Covid-19:

Submitted by:

Printed name: Signature:
Submit Form to: City Recorder

Leanne Steadman

P.O.Box 6

Milton-Freewater, OR 97862
leanne.steadman@milton-freewater-or.gov
OR

Place in utility drop box

For City Use Only: Authorized Signature:

Lottery Approved: yes no




